
   

  
  

Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to report
on the investigation into the murder of a juvenile in Krasnoyarsk
Krai

 

  

The Main Investigative Directorate of the Russian Investigative Committee for Krasnoyarsk Krai
and the Republic of Khakassia is investigating a criminal case into the murder of a 16-year-old girl
whose body was found on September 14, 2022 on the Karaulnaya Street in Krasnoyarsk (Part 1,
Article 105 of the Criminal Code of the Russian Federation). On suspicion of committing this crime,
two men were detained, in whose company the deceased spent her time in a rented apartment on the
eve of her death. The investigating authorities detect all the circumstances of the crime.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. A.L. Eremin, Head of the
Investigation Department, to report on the progress of the investigation of the criminal case, as it is a
subject to control in the Main Investigative Directorate of the Department.
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